
 
Mililani Hongwanji Wants Your Participation 

 

On Friday, June 14, 2024 –6-8 PM at Mililani Hongwanji 
TWO (2) more similar events this Summer 

 

50th Anniversary Updates and Proposals 
Coffee Hour Meet and Greet to Get Your Ideas for the 

50th Anniversary Celebration Year in  2027 
 

Already Agreed on by Executive Committee after discussions with numerous 
members and input from various stakeholders since co-chairs Mel Hayase, 
June Asato, Resident Minister (Rev. Fujimoto) and Susan Oshiro of the 
Executive Committee are summarized in the last update of July 2023. We 
want to expand the Executive Committee to continue the dialogue.  Meetings 
will be held monthly in 2024 in-person and/or via Zoom for the executive 
committees and Subcommittees will be formed at the meetings this summer. 
Much of the communication will be online and via the Dharma Connection.  
Share this message with your friends and others who may not be able to 
come on June 14 and we will hold additional sessions in July and August.  If 
you wish to see the decisions so far (subject to modifications this summer), 
contact June Asato..  
 
Let June and Mel know if you will be coming on Friday, June 14 AT 6 pm at 
Mililani Hongwanji or just show up.  Bring your ideas for Celebration Events 
and Projects and bring memorabilia (Picture albums etc) to share.  This is 
your celebration so continue the Dream  to Build a Resilient and Sustainable 
Mililani Hongwanji for the next 50 years and beyond.  .  
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